Development Clerk

“om: Mark Bayer <mhb®@bayerla.com>
sent: Thursday, April 07, 2016 10:29 AM
To: Doug Finch
Cc: Amanda (Ward) Catalfamo; Zakery Steele; Jay Harris-Maxwell (jharris-
maxwell@hanlonarchitects.com)
Subject: Hyman-Reiser ZBA application

Good morning Doug. We would like to postpone our next appearance before the ZBA for the Hyman-Reiser project until
the May meeting to give us a chance to further consider our options with the client. If you could please inform the
Chairperson and the Board Secretary, | would very much appreciate it.

Please let me know if there is anything else you need from us to make this schedule change.
Thank you Doug.

Mark
Mark H. Bayer, ASLA
Principal
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